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28th May 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are at the end of this term and everyone is feeling tired. The children and staff have worked really hard this term and 

everyone deserves a break- this sun is also going to shine, so hopefully we will all be able to get somewhere.   

 

After school clubs 

After the successful after school clubs this term, we are continuing next half term. Mrs Smith has sent the new club dates 

out. Please check previous messages on ClassDoJo.  

 

All children can bring in a small snack and a drink to have before the club starts. The snack must be small as eating it takes 

up valuable club time, we recommend a  piece of fruit or a healthy bar. PE kits can be worn on the day of the club, even if it 

is not a scheduled PE day. Football kits are not allowed.  

 

Swimming  

Year 4 will begin swimming on a Friday after the holiday. PE kits are to be worn on this day for the class.  

 

Sport’s day- June 25th 2021 

We are pleased to inform you that it is looking likely that we will be able to invite you to school to see a section of your 

child’s day. We will share the allocated times with you after the holidays.  

 

All children will be offered a slush on the day. There is a £1 voluntary contribution on parent pay towards this.  

 

Art and Design Day 

The teachers have planned an exciting day for Monday, 7th June 2021. The day will ensure that we have covered all of the 

elements of the curriculum that we have missed due to school closures, but also to give the children an exciting day to 

return to school. 

 

Staffing 

Miss Ford, a teaching assistant in nursery is leaving us today; she has been with us for many years and has supported many 

of the children across school.  Mrs. Smith, our year four teacher, has announced that she is leaving at the end of the school 

year to spend more time with her family. They will be both be greatly missed.  

 

Transition 

New Reception starters 

We are hosting a parent and child introduction session on Thursday June 24th.. All families will receive information through 

the post regarding this.  

Year six 

Year six transition days have been announced as 15th-16th July 2021. More information will follow.  

 

 

 

Have a lovely half term.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Mrs. Tumelty.  

Acting Head of School.  
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